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We would like to express our gratitude for giving us the opportunity to give inputs or comments 
and to submit our proposals in the IGF Stocktaking as follows: 
 
1. IGF should discuss various issues. Last year's most outstanding issue was about hoax, this 

year we should talk more about digital economy, data privacy, cyber diplomacy, digital 
society, digital literacy, etc.   

2. IGF should invite more participants from various backgrounds (not only from 
State/Government officials but also from businesses, academia, community) to join the 
Open Forum. 

3. IGF 2018 should provide more attractive booths for exhibitions. The committee should 
provide more than just tables and chairs. 

4. IGF should organize more sessions or activities related with youth.  
5. IGF should not be held at the end of the year, but in middle of the year or in October. 
	
Thank you, we are looking forward to hearing from you.  
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